
 

 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

The Harrisonburg City Council will hold a public hearing on Tuesday, April 11, 2017 at 7:00 p.m., or 

as soon as the agenda permits, in the City Council Chamber located at 409 South Main Street, to 

consider the following: 

 

 

Bicycle and Pedestrian Plan 

Public hearing to consider adopting the proposed City of Harrisonburg Bicycle and 

Pedestrian Plan update. The existing plan was approved on July 27, 2010 and amended on 

March 8, 2011. The purpose of the document is to provide a vision and framework for 

developing an interconnected bicycle and pedestrian network throughout the community. 

Among other things, the Plan describes its relationship to other city plans; and recommends 

goals, objectives, and implementation strategies.  

 

 

To view copies of the case documents, contact the Community Development Department, 409 

South Main Street, Monday through Friday, 8:00am to 5:00pm. 

All persons interested will have an opportunity to express their views at this public hearing. 

Any individual requiring auxiliary aids, including signers, in connection with the public hearing shall 

notify the City Manager at least five (5) days prior to the date of the meeting. 

CITY OF HARRISONBURG 

Kurt D. Hodgen 

City Manager 

 

To be advertised two (2) times: 

Monday, March 27, 2017 

Monday, April 3, 2017 

 

 
 


